
 
 

 

 

February 18th, 2025 

Subject: Important Pricing Update Due to U.S. Tariffs 

 

Dear Valued Customer, 

 

Due to recently implemented U.S. government tariffs on imports from China, Fineline will be 

adjusting prices on all imported products by 7%, effective March 17th, 2025. 

• This increase will apply to all purchase orders received on or after March 17, 2025. 

• For custom print and direct container orders, the increase will take effect immediately. 

• To ensure fair supply distribution, order sizes will be limited to 105% of historical averages 

until the price adjustment takes effect. 

This notice serves as our official announcement of the increase, and updated price lists will be 

distributed soon. 

We truly appreciate your business and your continued trust in Fineline. Our team remains committed 

to providing you with high-quality products and exceptional service. If you have any questions, 

please don’t hesitate to reach out. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

Rob Kirby 

Vice President of Sales 

 


